
From: Wilson Mountain
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Attention Stephen Hoggen
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2013 9:40:00 PM

Please STOP the hog farm on Big Creek.  The impact to the Buffalo
would be a crime.
 
Hog farms impact so much – if you would not have it next door to you
don’t let it build on Big Creek.
 
Thank you,
Ellanorah Wilson
 
Ellanorah Wilson
501-247-5935
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